
Online RegistraƟon is now open for the School of Choice, (formerly called a Variance). If your student is 
on a variance for this current school year and you want to conƟnue going to Beasley for the 24-25SY 
please follow the direcƟons listed below. 

 When filling out the Online RegistraƟon, on the student porƟon there is a tab called “School of 
Choice”.  

 IF YOU ARE ON A VARIANCE NOW YOU MUST CLICK ON “ZONED SCHOOL”.  The variance 
process has changed, all students on a variance are grandfathered in for the 24-25 school year.  

    

If you want to apply for another school, you will click on the “School of Choice Outside Zoned School” 
and conƟnue through the process. The deadline for School Choice is December 31st.  

 

Kindergarten for the 24-25SY 

If your child will be at the age of 5 by August 1, 2024 you must register them at this Ɵme. Please add 
student to current students’ applicaƟon.  *If you have a new student enrolling for the 24-25 SY and you 
currently live outside of the Beasley school zone, you will need to mark “School of Choice”.  

Online RegistraƟon is by household not individual student.  

If you have quesƟons about Online RegistraƟon or how to access the parent portal, please call the front 
office. 775-626-5250 

If you have quesƟons about School of Choice, please call 775-333-6099 or email them at 
schoolofchoice@washoeschools.net. Further informaƟon is on the School of Choice website at 
hƩps://www.washoeschools.net/schoolofchoice  


